
ATTORNEYS AT LAWDonald C. Crandlemire
Attorney At Law

Offices in
Dover, Concord and Manchester

July 7, 2011

Via Email & Regular Mail

Debra Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 5. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-73 19

Re: Lakes Region Water Company
Docket No. 10-141

Dear Ms. Rowland:

I am writing in consideration of the approaching deadline for the parties to the above
proceeding to present a revised procedural schedule to the Commission. Once again, we request
additional time. However, I wanted to take this opportunity to update the Commission on the
process that is underway.

The parties continue to discuss the possibility of a financial and operating plan for the
company that will address all outstanding issues and that all parties can support. We ask that the
Commission understand that this process necessarily takes time and that we are working in good
faith to achieve this end. For this reason, we ask for an additional thirty days, or until Monday,
August 9, 2011 to present a revised procedural schedule to the Commission.
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